
 

 

 

 

Monthly Newsletter 

14 FEBRUARY 2023 

HIGHFIELD HALL PRIMARY SCHOOL 

ATTENDANCE FROM 1 DECEMBER 2022  

TO 21 DECEMBER 2022 

 

 

 

Mrs Riley’s Class 93.4% 

 

Miss Abbott’s Class 92.9% 

 

Mrs Allsop’s Class 91.0% 

 

CONTACT DETAILS 

 

If you  get a new mobile phone for Christmas and have changed your  

number would you please inform the office.  It is important that your contact details  

are kept up to date. 

Thank you. 

The whole school attendance from  

2 September 2022 to 21 December 2022 is 

92.0%. Persistent absence is classed as  

under 90% attendance. 

As a school we are aiming for at least 96%.  

 

SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 

The last day of school this half term is  

Friday 17 February 2023. 

School will re-open on Monday 27 February 2023. 

School will be closed on Friday 17 March 2023 and Monday 20 March 2023 for Inset Days. 

KEY STAGE 2 SATS WEEK 

 

Monday 8 May 2023 to Thursday 11 May 2023 
is SATs test week for all Year 6 children. As 

the 8th May is now a bank holiday for the 
King’s coronation we are now waiting to hear 
how this will affect the tests. However please 
could we emphasise to all Year 6 parents the 

importance of your child’s attendance that 
week. 

VALENTINE COMPETITION 

 

Mrs Ravey, our school cook is running a  

competition for the best valentine poster.  Please 

submit your poster no later than   

Thursday 16 Februay 2023 

 

There will be a prize for the winner 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
ADVANCE NOTICE OF TERM AND HOLIDAY DATES  2023-2024 

 
Autumn 2023 

 
4 September 2023 to 27 October 2023 

6 November 2023 to 22 December 2023 
 

Spring 2024 
 

8 January 2024 to 16 February 2024 
26 February 2024 to 28 March 2024 

 
Summer 2024  

 
6 May 2024 Bank Holiday 

15 April 2024 to 24 May 2024 
3 June 2024 to 23 July 2024 

 
Please note there will be an additional 5 Inset Days 

 

FRIENDSHIP DISCO 

 

There will be a Friendship Disco in the school hall 

on Thursday 16 February 2023 

 

Reception, Y1 and Y2—4.00 pm to 5.00 pm 

Y3, Y4, Y5, Y6—5.15 pm to 6.15 pm 

 

Tickets (including a Glo-Stick for each child) 

£1.50 

 

Snack pack £1.00 

 

Children can bring their own drink bottle for  

unlimited squash/water. 

 

Payment for tickets and snack packs are on 

ParentPay. 

 

 

SPARE CLOTHES 
 

If you have any spare uniform that no 
longer fit your child which would be 

suitable for the older children in school 
could you please bring them into the 

school uniform. 
 

Thank you. 
 
 

FOOTBALL RESULTS 

 

Our Year Five and Six teams attended 

a football tournament  on Friday. 

They played so well and made us all 

proud with their attitude and  

behaviour. 

The mixed team won the mixed team 

competition and the girls team won 

two of their games. 

Well done!!! 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


